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CLINICAL POLICY ADVISORY GROUP (CPAG) 

 
Statement 
 
NHS Derby and Derbyshire ICB has deemed that disc replacement should not 
routinely be commissioned for people with low back pain. 
 

The ICB’s commissioning intentions will be reviewed periodically. This is to ensure 
affordability against other services commissioned by the ICB. 
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